
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

August 11, 2021

Attn: Craig Steinberg
Rohde & Schwarz USA, Inc.
6821 Benjamin Franklin Dive     
Columbia, MD 21046
United States

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Craig Steinberg,

This refers to application, File No.   0369-EX-CN-2020, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  FCC
is unable to process it because the FAA Coordination numbers are only valid until 7/14/2021.

Please apply for a new application with   
1. A new FAA extension
2. Specifying the Spectrum Access System (SAS) you are coordinating with to meet the CBRS rules
3. Avoiding issues you would experience from this application

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     63948

                  Sincerely,

       Anthony Serafini
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


